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Kyle Ritts

O #
Erom: Kyle Ritts <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>
ant: Monday, January 27, 2020 4:21 PM
To: 'Brennan Marks'; 'ltidd@marksengineering.com’
Cc: 'Keith Rosato’; 'Eric Cooper'; '‘Development Clerk'
Subject: RE: Site Plan for 3060 County Road 10

Hi Brennan,

| reviewed the submitted site plan and have a couple corrections that need to be made:
- You added the signature block for the Town Engineer, but you remove the Planning Board Chairperson Signature

block. So the PB signature block needs to be added.

- The PRC minutes had a note, “Verify emergency vehicle access and emergency vehicle turning radii”. | don’t
think | saw this in the revised site plan. Please address.

- Last, it looks like you sent me the pdf of the old site plans (original site plan @ the PRC meeting). Once you
make these corrections, would you please send a pdf of the updated site plan?

Thank you. If you have any questions feel free to contact us,

Kyle Ritts

Zoning Inspector

Town of Canandaigua
(585)-394-1120 x2221
kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Brennan Marks [mailto:bmarks@marksengineering.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 2:19 PM
Y # Repent-

To: Kyle Ritts <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>
Cc: Keith Rosato <fingerlakeshandyman@gmail.com>; Eric Cooper <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; Development

Clerk <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: Re: Site Plan for 3060 County Road 10

See attached. The structure height was adjusted to 35 feet because Keith wants a second floor for more storage.

Brennan

On Wed, Jan 22, 2020 at 1:17 PM Kyle Ritts <kritts @townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Hi Brennan,

) Just wanted to let you know that we still need you to send us a pdf of the site plan for 3060 County Road

10. Please send that to us as soon as possible.




Kyle Ritts

A M
—Erom: Kyle Ritts <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>
ent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 10:05 AM
To: 'Keith Burley'
Cc: 'Brennan Marks'; 'Eric Cooper’; 'Development Clerk'
Subject: RE: Rosato: New pole barn

Thanks Keith,

| took a look at the site plan and it looks like you still have to address (from PRC comments) one thing:
-“Verify emergency vehicle access and emergency vehicle turning radii”.
Let me know if you have any questions,

Kyle Ritts

Zoning Inspector

Town of Canandaigua
(585)-394-1120 x2221
kritts@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Keith Burley [mailto:kburley@marksengineering.com]
‘ent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 9:50 AM

To: Kyle Ritts <kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>

Cc: Brennan Marks <bmarks@marksengineering.com>
Subject: Rosato: New pole barn

Good morning,

Attached is the revised site plan for the new pole barn for Keith Rosato. Please let us know if you have any
questions or comments.

Thank you,

Keith Burley

Marks Engineering, P.C
42 Beeman St.
Canandaguia, NY 14424
Cell: 585-314-4971

Fax: 585-486-6205
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